ST. MAC DARA'S COMMUNITY COLLEGE

ACADEMIC YEAR 2022/2023
OPENING DAY ARRANGEMENTS.

  PLEASE KEEP FOR REFERENCE
The College will open for 3rd Year Students on Friday 26th August, 2023 at 12.00 

Students should be wearing full College Uniform, which will be checked at each Morning Registration.

On arrival students should enter College by North Door/Student Entrance and gather in the Assembly Hall.  Students will then be addressed by Principal, Deputy Principal and Assistant Principal in charge of Third Year and will then be assigned to class units in the charge of a Class Tutor.  The Class Tutor will then hold a briefing session at which they will be given Timetables, School Rules, etc.  Classes will be taken on a familiarisation tour of the College.  Students will be released after the briefing session. 

Normal Classes from 8.40 a.m. on Wednesday 31st  August 2022
PLEASE KEEP FOR REFERENCE

FACILITIES AND EQUIPMENT FUND SHOULD BE PAID ON LINE
	
	€150.00 for families of one student here

	
	€200.00 for families of two students here

	
	€250.00 for families of three students here


